
 

 

 

Huntington Middle School 
A California Distinguished School 

Instructional Supplies and Technology Donation 
 

 

July 2009 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

The community of San Marino has distinguished itself through its support of the schools 

and their programs.  However, despite the support provided by the PTA, the San Marino 

Schools Foundation, and the PT Affiliates, we are still unable to provide our schools with 

the funding necessary to fully support the cost of our outstanding instructional programs.   

 

One of the areas most seriously impacted by budget constraints is our instructional 

supplies and technology allocation. We need your help! In an effort to meet the 

instructional needs at Huntington Middle School, we are requesting a donation of 

$85.00 per student.  Should you be able to support the program by making a tax-

deductible donation, we would sincerely appreciate a check made payable to Huntington 

Middle School.  Please return this check in the “Instructional Supplies and Technology 

Equipment Donation” envelope provided in the First Day Packet. 

 

The San Marino Unified School District is committed to continuing to offer an 

outstanding educational program.  Huntington Middle School has recently been honored 

by the State of California as a Distinguished School.  In addition, the California 

Department of Education has named Huntington Middle School as the top middle school 

in Los Angles County for ten years in a row based on the Academic Performance 

Index. Your support will assist us in providing your child with one of the nation’s best 

middle school experiences. 

 

On behalf of the Huntington Middle School faculty and staff, we thank you for your 

support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Gary D. McGuigan 

Principal 
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